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From: McClenagan, Laura
To: Giannini, Trip
Subject: FW: Project # 14376 on Patricks Point Dr, Trinidad
Date: Thursday, June 23, 2022 9:48:52 AM
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From: Leiloni Shine <leiloni@landlogistics.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 9:29 AM
To: Johnson, Cliff <CJohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Moxon, Delilah <DMoxon@co.humboldt.ca.us>;
McClenagan, Laura <lmcclenagan2@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Lippre, Suzanne
<SLippre@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: FW: Project # 14376 on Patricks Point Dr, Trinidad

Good morning,
Please see the public comment received and forwarded to the applicant, PG&E (below).

Thank you,

Leiloni Shine
Land Logistics, Inc.
(707)671-6928

From: William Nelson <william_e_nelson@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 12:07 PM
To: Leiloni Shine <leiloni@landlogistics.com>
Subject: Project # 14376 on Patricks Point Dr, Trinidad

Hello Leiloni,
I have some questions with regard to the use and function of the regulator which is the
subject of Project file 14376.
Would you please ask PG&E to provide contact information for a utility representative
whom I can contact directly in order to ascertain such information regarding this facility.
Thank you in advance for your help.
Bill
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Faura AcClenagan

Executive Secretary.
Humboldt County Planning and Building Department
3015H street | Eureks, CA 95501

Phone: 707-268-3702 | Fax: 707-268-3752

Email: Imcclensgan2@cohumboldtca.us






